
1

Kelsey Gallahar

From: Kelsey Gallahar
Sent: Friday, July 21, 2023 10:02 AM
To: Kelsey Gallahar
Cc: Anusha Paila; Kathy Eddy; Alisha Rowland
Subject: IMPORTANT Workday Update

 
 
Workday Users: 
 
We are implementing Workday with a soft launch beginning Monday, July 24, 2023. This means that 
various groups across Mobile County will be onboarded daily over the next 2 weeks. All users will NOT 
have access on Monday, so please watch for communication over the next few weeks regarding 
login access.  
 
In the meantime, please review training materials and how-to guides at Workday: Home. 
 
Sent on behalf of the Mobile County Workday Team by 

Kelsey Gallahar, MPA 
Deputy Director of Public Affairs and Community Services 
Mobile County Commission (web) • Facebook • Twitter • Instagram • LinkedIn 
Office: (251) 574-5092 | Cell: (251) 421 - 0483 
Mobile Government Plaza South Tower 
205 Government St.  Mobile, AL 36644-1801 

 


